
 

 

Mask Update - Governor Reynolds Signs HF 847 into Law  

 

May 20, 2021 

 

Prairie Families: 

 

Early this morning, Governor Reynolds signed legislation House File 847 that went 

through the House and Senate that bans schools from having a mask mandate. This 

means that masks will be optional effective immediately in accordance with this law. We 

will provide further information as we learn more about it. The College Community 

School District will follow the new law.  

 

As always, thank you for your continued support of our students and staff.  

 

District Office 

College Community  

 

https://www.legis.iowa.gov/docs/publications/AMDI/89/H1527.pdf

